
 

 

 

This form becomes your PERMIT once signed 

 
Metro welcomes authorised visitors, tourists, students and rail enthusiasts taking photos of 
our trains and at our stations. However, some conditions apply:  
 

 Photography and filming of trains is permitted from station platforms and other publicly 
accessible areas, such as car parks and overpasses at Metro’s stations. 

 

 You must not use any form of flash photography or artificial lighting at any time. 
 

 No photography of any sort is permitted in the City Loop, including Parliament, Flagstaff 
and Melbourne Central stations. 

 

 You must hold a valid ticket to enter any paid area at a station, including all platforms. 
 

 You must respect the wishes of customers who do not want to be photographed and 
cease taking such photographs on request. 

 

 You are expected to carry some form of identification and produce it on request from a 
Metro employee. 

 

 All photography and filming is undertaken at your own risk.  Metro will not be responsible 
for any loss, damage or injury that you may suffer and will seek to be compensated for 
any loss, damage or injury for which Metro may become liable resulting from your 
photographic or filming activities. 

 

Please note: There are certain rules and conditions all customers and visitors are expected 
to abide by under the Transport (Compliance & Miscellaneous) Act 1983.  If you are unsure 
of any of these conditions, please speak with a Metro employee. 
 
 
I accept the above conditions: 
 
 
 
 

    

Full name   (write in BLOCK LETTERS)  Signature  Date 
 
 
Print and sign this page and carry it with you at all times while you are photographing and/or 
filming at any of Metro’s railway stations. 
 
This permit is valid for 60 days from date of authorisation. 
 
This permit is not valid for Southern Cross Station. 
 

Permit for 
Filming and Photography 
 


